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Public Service Announcement 
 

Trust Experts Are Available to Help You with All Your 
Indian Trust Questions and Concerns. 

 
The Department of the Interior has hired 50 people across the nation who are 
experienced in trust matters and who are dedicated to helping you with your 
Indian trust account. These Fiduciary Trust Officers can answer your questions 
concerning everything from your account balance to probates to the assets you 
own. To locate a Fiduciary Trust Officer, call the Office of the Special Trustee for 
American Indians' toll-free Trust Beneficiary Call Center, at (888) 678-6836. Call 
today.  
 

 


